
Southern Road Primary School Newsletter Friday 23rd April 2021 

Welcome back! 

It was good to see the children and families returning this 
week . I hope you all had a restful break and that for those 
undertaking Ramadan I do hope you are able to enjoy 
some time with your families safely. 
 
As the restrictions slowly ease we hope more and more 
normality will return. As a school we must continue to  
follow the guidelines and ensure we are all safe . I am 
however more confident (with a bit of hope!) that this 
summer term will certainly be a much more enjoyable and 
enriching time compared to last year. For all of us. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
Mr MacGregor 

Times Tables Rock stars 
What a difference two weeks makes! 
2CD have dropped from top to bottom, while 
3NA have crept up to first place. 
 
Will the year 2s regain their position by this time 
next week?  
 
Will a year 6 class finally get to the top of the 
charts?  
 
It’s all to play for…. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Time Capsule 
It was great to see our school in the Newham Recorder this 
week, with a story about some of the amazing work our 
pupils had done on their return to school last month.  
(see pic below) 
 
Every class produced a class book with a wide range of 
work including art, poetry and personal accounts of the 
pandemic. The whole school was involved and the work 
produced really reflects the pupils' memories and  
experiences of lockdown.   
 
A selection of work from each class has also been included 
in a time capsule that has been buried in the school  
garden. This will ensure that the future pupils of our school 
get a snapshot of history from the year we all stayed at 
home  Key dates 

Monday 3rd May  
School closed - Bank Holiday 
 
Thursday 6th May 
School closed for polling - Local Elections 
 
Wednesday 12th or Thursday 13th May 
Eid al-Fitr   
(school open) 
 
Friday 28th May 
Last day of term 

Attendance award 
Well done to 2RC and 2CD who 

had 100%  attendance this week! 


